
MEMORANDUM 

April 17, 1974 
VICE PRESIDENT 

ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

TO: 

FROM: 

Dear Jim: 

Mr. James L. Carter 

Rolaj~ S. Strol~,,. ! . .. , : / . :,../ , 
•·I~ c-/ -,v 

..... __.,, 

I was very happy to see the copy of the memorandum 
from Marlene Gauthier of the Nishnawbe News. We do 
appreciate the excelleiit assistance you have given this 
organization since its inception and want you to know 
that your work has not gone unnoticed. 

I hope that you will be with Northern for several years 
to come. 

RSS:RB 



N !u~v~ity Center, Marquette, Mich. 49855 Ph. 906/227-2241 

TO: 

FROM: 

JAMES CARTER, of fice of f;.aaearch a nd Gevelo:9ment 

~LlRLENE GAUTHIER, editor of ~ishnawbe News 

I just wanteci to let you know tha t we at rishnawbe News have 

really appreciated the generous contributions you have made to 

us this past year. You have heloed out in times when we thought 

we- would be snowed under with work and inexperience. For examnle 

the article you did for us irrnterview ':Ji th Butch Elliot", and 
•· the tips you gave Cher King and I on layout. These kinds of 

actions are what nulled us out of many tight situations and on 

behalf of this staff-Thankyou fJir. Carter. 

cc: R. Strolle 
Robert Bailey 
J.X. Jamrich 
file 


